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UPCOMING EVENTSFUNDRAISING UPDATE

WHAT WE RAISED:

From September 2024 - April 2025 FOPS
raised £1,652.16

HOW THE MONEY SUPPORTED SCHOOL:

  £1,060.68 donated back to school for:
Theatre trip transport
Christmas books
‘Little Wandle’ phonics library
Table and seating for the outdoor
quiet area

COMING SOON

Pre-loved clothing
& cake Sale

JUNE

Summer Family
Fun Day

OCT

Family Ceilidh

KEY POINTS FROM THE LAST MEETING
All recent events went ahead successfully and were well attended
The funding application for the play equipment is near completion
Summer Family Fun day will take place Saturday 28 June at Greystoke
Castle - parent helpers are crucial to the event taking place and its
success!
Buddy Bench design signs - the winner has been chosen and will be
revealed soon...

CONTACT INFO
Email:
penruddock2024@gmail.com

Phone:
Helen - 07454552357
Laura - 07988659145

FOPS NEEDS YOU!!
We are looking for parents / carers to
join our FOPS committee or offer to
be class a representative. If you are
interested or would like more
information then please contact us!


